Ref - Meadow Farm planning application

Dear Mr Gibson,

I am writing in reference to the above planning application.

I wish to make you aware, of false statements made by Bloomfields and Mr Clayton and their supporting documents.

- It is noted that visits by family members occur several times a week, this in untrue and the only people to access the "farm" are Mr and Mrs Clayton.
- It is claimed that meat has been sold to a pub in Rochester for the past ten years however, sheep have only been on the site for seven years.
- The letters give the impression that the "farm" is a full scale production farm and, that agricultural vehicles often access the site. The "farm" is at most an extremely small scale smallholding and, has very few agricultural vehicles accessing it, currently under 1 a month. Should the application be granted, the use of the track leading in front of residents houses, will increase hugely by domestic traffic, causing a risk to traffic on Pond Farm Road as well as the local residents which include small children.

I feel that comments made by Mr Clayton and his representatives are completely untrue and, they are using underhanded tactics to swing this in their favour.

I hope you can see through this, and make the right decision for the current residents who will suffer should this application be granted.

Yours sincerely,

Concerned resident.

